AMERICAN INTERNATIONAL COMPANIES

PROGRAM DIVISION
BULLETIN

2003-23 July 25, 2003

LEXINGTON AND LANDMARK INSURANCE
COMPANIES

As of July 1, 2003, Lexington and Landmark are no longer on the Alaska Insurance
Department’s list of eligible surplus lines insurers.

This is being addressed and will be remedied ASAP.

Please be sure that no Alaska business is written on Lexington or Landmark paper
between July 1, 2003 and the time these companies are returned to the list.

Notification will be sent as soon as the companies are returned to the list and able to
write business.
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